

March 18, 2020

Dear Parents of Saint Monica NativityMiguel,
Ms. Ness and Mrs. Garippo are available to continue to provide Title I services to your child. We are assigning mandatory IXL standards to your daughter. We are also making ourselves available via remote OFFICE HOURS every weekday between 10AM and 12PM. 
You can contact us four different ways:
	Email: 
a. dgarippo@nativitymiguelbuffalo.org
b. jness@nativitymiguelbuffalo.org 
Dojo
Google classroom
Facetime (with an apple product)
a. dgarippo@icloud.com
b. Jness7882@icloud.com 
GREAT NEWS: Spectrum is offering free wifi to all families with students who do not already have Spectrum. Also, if you behind in your bills, they will not cancel and will waive fees for the next 60 days. SPECTRUM 1-844-488-8395.
We will post the assignment daily via Dojo and Google Classroom. Please make sure your daughter is checking her Google Classroom daily.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This opportunity is essential to the learning of your daughter.  Please have her log in every day between 10 am and 12 pm and work on the provided standards.
Your daughter may complete the assigned IXL by using your phone, computer, iPad, or any other smart device in your home.  If your child does not have access to a device, please contact Mrs. Garippo or Ms. Ness and we will make one available from the Buffalo Title One Program.
Thank you for your partnership and support as we maintain and keep your child on track. This is an innovative way to continue learning during the time that schools are closed. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Garippo and Ms. Ness

